
 

 
Post-Election 2020 Update, 9 March 2020 – PLEASE SHARE 
 
Keep Defects on the Agenda – Email your TDs Now! 
 
Since the Construction Defects Alliance was last in touch with you, the new Dáil has met 
twice and is not due to meet again until Thursday, 19 March after St Patrick’s Day. 
 
However, particularly given the threat posed by the Corona virus, it is thought that the pace 
of efforts to form a new Government will speed up then with intensive and more detailed 
talks getting underway. 
 
Before such talks get underway, it would be helpful if you and your neighbours emailed or 
rang your local TDs to thank them for their support and to urge them to ensure that the Safe 
As Houses? report – which proposes redress for owners of defective apartments is 
introduced. 
 
To assist you contact your local TDs, the Alliance has prepared an email so all you have to do 
is go to this link https://www.constructiondefectsalliance.ie/act/, click on the Email Your 
TDs Now button, select your constituency and the rest is really simple. 
 
So please take this simple action now and get your friends, families and neighbours to do so 
too. It’s an easy way to ensure that the defects which affect you are kept front and centre 
with all members of the 33rd Dáil. 
 
 
Preparing for Government Negotiations 
 
Over recent weeks, the Construction Defects Alliance has been working with the Apartment 
Owners’ Network and construction experts to prepare more detailed proposals on redress 
for those affected by apartment defects as well as ensuring that such defects are minimised 
into the future.  
 



We expect the work to be finished this week so that the proposals will be ready for the 
Alliance to engage more intensively with those who will be negotiating the next Programme 
for Government over the coming weeks. 
 
 
Follow the Alliance on Twitter 
 
Finally, if you’re on Twitter please follow the Construction Defects Alliance – 
@AllianceDefects – to get all the latest news from us. 


